
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

FOR OUR PRAYERS 

Holy Father’s Intentions for Aug: 

Universal: Sports. That sports may be an opportunity for friendly en-

counters between peoples and may contribute to peace in the world. 

Evangelization: Living the Gospel  That Christians may live the Gospel 

giving witness to faith, honesty, and love of neighbour. 

For those for whom prayers have been requested: The Sick:Theresa 

Duncan, Barbara Kelly, Susan Richards, Haworth Richardson, David 

Poole, Mark Eustice, Molly Booth,  Ligaya Baptista,  Mark Ronan, Daisy 

Bushnell, Eileen Sturock, Peter Eustice 

PASTORAL COMMITTEE  The next Meeting will be on  Monday, 

19th September 2016  7.30pm in church after mass 

FINANCE COMMITTEE  The next meeting will be on Tuesday 11th 

October 7.30pm at the home of John Gillette 

FORTHCOMING SOCIAL EVENTS AND FUNDRAISING  
Next product stall 11th September. thank you for your support              

Christmas stall  please start thinking what you can contribute for this 

special stall   Bonus Ball  Since the inclusion of additional balls in      

Lottery, we have struggled to give out prizes quickly. So far only 1of 26 

have been awarded. We will from 1st Aug use WEDNESDAY bonus ball 

as well as Saturday ones, to achieve more winners. Winner Audrey  

Campbell                                                                                       

FOOD BANK  some facts: Open every Friday between 10  - 2pm and is 

located at the United Reform Church, down in cafe. Contact no. 07941 

436149. On other days food can be provided from several local stores, 

who hold emergency supplies. Sickness, homelessness, debt, delayed 

benefits  - these are just a few of the reasons why people may need to use 

the food bank. Thank you to all who generously contribute, it is 

greatly appreciated.  Box at back of church 

Parish Safeguarding Representatives  

Tavistock:  Gill Mill  01822 613677, Maria Neal 01822 834846(Admin) 

Ordinariate Mission: Jackie Foster 01726 66941 

The Parish of 
Our Lady of  the Assumption & St. Magdalen,  

Tavistock,  
Website: ourladytavistock.org.uk  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/catholictavistock                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Priest in Charge: 
Fr. John Greatbatch 
john.greatbatch@ 
plymouthdiocese.org.uk  

Telephone: 
01822 612645 
07799078164 

Tavistock Parish is part of the Plymouth R.C.Diocese: Charity No. 213227 

 22ND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (Year C)   
 Sunday 28th August 2016  

THE JUBILEE YEAR OF MERCY 

TIMES OF MASSES & SERVICES   

Sunday 28th Aug  9.15am The Parish 

  5.00pm. St. Austell (Novus Ordo) 

Monday 29th Aug  7.00pm NO MASS 

Tuesday 30th Aug 10.00am St. Margaret Clitherow M 

Wednesday 31st Aug 7.00pm St. Austell (Ordinariate Use) 

Thursday 1st Sept 10.00am Ferial 

Saturday 3rd Sept 10.00am St. Gregory the Great 

Sunday 4th Sept 9.15am 23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time  

  5.30pm St Austell  (The Ordinariate Mission) 
 

 

Sacrament of Penance: 

Monday 6.00pm  -  6.45pm  

 

Exposition & Benediction: 

Monday 6.00pm  -  6.45pm 

Tuesday  -  after Mass 

Holy Rosary: 

Saturday  -  after Mass (for more vocations to the priesthood) 



WELCOME!  

We welcome all visitors to Tavistock Catholic Church. If you want to 

contribute to the upkeep of our Church and you are a UK tax payer, please 

use the blue envelopes provided in the pews. Please complete the form on 

the envelope; through your generosity we receive 25p back for every £1 

you give. Thank you for your help. 

FR. JOHN’S DIARY  

Wednesday                    St. Austell 

Friday                             Day Off 

Saturday       3.00pm     Lamerton Community Field 

UNDERSTANDING THE ORDINARIATE There are some booklets at 

the back of Church explaining what the Ordinariate is. This is a new 

publication by The Catholic Truth Society (CTS); the booklets are £2.50 

each but I would rather people just take them, and make a contribution if 

they wish, so that people fully understand what the Ordinariate is. If the 

booklets all go, I will order some more. Fr John  

OPEN CHURCH  As well as being open on a Saturday morning, during 

August and whilst Fr John is “around”, the Church is being kept open 

during the day.  

COMING SOON TO THIS PARISH Beginning in October the School of 

the Annunciation (based at Buckfast Abbey) will be leading a course 

entitled “Echoes”. The course looks at the Christian faith and the teaching 

of the Catholic faith. It’s aim is to make us more knowledgeable and 

confident in our faith. This is a direct response to Bishop Mark’s request 

that every parish in the Diocese becomes  a “Mission Parish”. Details to 

follow. 

EVANGELISM COMMITTEE  Our next meeting will be on Thursday, 

8th September following the 10am Mass. Everyone is welcome  

IGNATIAN PRAYER GROUP  will resume again on 21st September. 

More details from Liz Moles (616243)  

MISSION(RED) BOXES: Can you please bring your Mission boxes back 

to church next month. We have spare boxes at the back of Church if anyone 

would like to take a box and fill it with your coppers and small change, 

which will greatly further the work of the mission. More info from Audrey  

Campbell 

SCHOOL TRANSPORT GRANTS Fr John has forms if anyone 

requires them. They have to be submitted to the diocese by 5th September 

NEXT STUDY MEETING This will be on Saturday 10th September 

at 11am, subject will be “The Holy Trinity” 

YEAR OF MERCY:  What can you do in this Jubilee Year of Mercy? 

 Make your Sacramental Confession on a regular basis 

 Each day at 3pm say the Prayer of Divine Mercy 

 Say the Chaplet of Divine Mercy each day 

CATHOLIC CHILDREN’S SOCIETY TODAY we have our annual 

retiring collection for the Society. Bishop Mark’s message for this appeal 

can be found on prayer cards at the back of church. There are envelopes 

available also for gift aiding any donation you wish to make. 

 

TACTS MATTERS: Catalyst are looking for a host for SWYM trainee 

Tim Harris for September, ideally within Tavistock. In particular urgent 

need for a host from 1st—11th September. Catalyst can contribute to 

board and lodging. If you can help please contact Geoff Orton or Trudi 

Massey at Catalyst. 

School Pastors needed for Tavistock College and Street and Prayers Pastors 

for the town. If you would like to help please talk to Fr. John 

COLLECTIONS. 21st August 2016 

Cash Collections                                                         £204.70                 

Gift Aid Donations                                                     £210.00   

Total Amount                                                              £414.70                                                                             

(This figure does not include `one off donations”.)        

Weekly Budget Amount                                           £600.00 

Aid to the Church in Need                                       £241.62 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY 

CORNWALL ORDINARIATE MISSION. 

BONUS BALL Linda won the “ roll over” last wk. Numbers are a £1 

and available from James at the end of Mass. 

STUDY GROUP Wednesday , 2pm at the home of Linda 

QUIZ NIGHT Saturday 24th September, 7.30pm, Charlestown  

Community hall. Tickets on sale soon 


